[INSERT LOGO HERE, IF APPLICABLE]
Dear Mr./Mrs. (First, Last Name):
Once again, Medicare’s Annual Enrollment is upon us!  We want to thank you for being a valued client. Medicare’s Annual Enrollment is for Medicare Advantage and Medicare Prescription Drug Plans and begins October 15th. The last day to make a change to your 2024 health plan is December 7th. 
We are reaching out to ensure that you are still satisfied with the enrollment we last assisted you with. Your 2024 plan benefit information from your current insurance carrier should be mailed to you shortly, and if you don’t make any changes, your current plan will automatically continue into the next year. 
If you are happy with your current coverage, no action is required.
However, if you are dissatisfied with your current plan, please contact us as soon as possible to schedule an appointment.
We sincerely appreciate and value your business and are committed to providing you with the best service and expertise possible for this important decision.
Please feel free to call us at [PHONE NUMBER] should you have additional questions.
Thank you,

[AGENT/AGENCY NAME]
National Producer # [1111111]
P.S. If you have a friend or loved one that needs assistance with a senior health plan, we can help.  
[INSERT ADDRESS HERE]
[INSERT PHONE NUMBER HERE]
